
 

Receipt of Request to Call General Meeting of Shareholders 

 

Accelerate Resources Limited (“Accelerate” or “the Company”) notes that on 9 July 2020, it received 

a notice under section 249D of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) (“Notice”) signed by GTT Global 

Opportunities Pty Ltd (“GTT Group”), requisitioning a general meeting of the Company to consider 

resolutions for the removal of Non-Executive Director Mr Richard Hill, and Managing Director Ms Yaxi 

Zhan from the Board (“Proposed Resolutions”).  

This is the eighth such action by the same shareholder who has sought to remove existing Directors 

and appoint its nominees which have been soundly rejected by Company’s shareholders at previous 

meetings.  

The Company reserves the right to call a meeting of shareholders to be held within 2 months of 

receipt of the Notice in accordance with the requirements of the Corporations Act. A copy of the 

Notice is attached to this announcement.  

Shareholders are invited to contact the Company if they wish to discuss further or require additional 

information. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Chairman of Accelerate Resources Limited. 

 

Investor enquiries: 

Accelerate Resources Limited   
Yaxi Zhan   Managing Director 
P: +61 8 9482 0588 M: +61 432 024 792 E: Yaxiz@AX8.com.au 

 

 

-End- 






